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March 11, 2013 

< Customer FSE First Name> < Customer FSE Last Name> 
< Cust Name> 
<Customer Address (1st Line)> 
< Customer City>, < Customer State Abbr> < Customer Zipcode> 
< Customer Country Desc> 

Dear < Customer FSE Last Name>, 

Re: Announcing the Obsolescence of EVN Series Limit Switches 

As a part of product line rationalization efforts, Honeywell Sensing and Control’s EVN Series limit 
switches will be made obsolete effective May 10, 2013. The following four models remain active: 
EVN2000A, EVN2000B, EVN2000C, and EVN2000D, and last time buys will be offered for these 
products for existing customers. Last time buys for EVN series products must be received by April 30, 
2013 for shipment by May 10, 2013. 

Affected current listings for last time buy: 
EVN2000A EVN2000B EVN2000C EVN2000D 
EVN2000A-RS EVN2000B-RS EVN2000C-RS EVN2000D-RS 

For questions, please contact one of the members of the Limit Switches product marketing team. 
Global: Maria Cancino, maria.cancino@honeywell.com +1 763 954 4422
North America: Pam Davis, pam.davis@honeywell.com +1 815 235 6796
EMEA:  Contact Sarah Martin, sarah.martin@honeywell.com  +44 1698 481 358
A-P:  Contact Jerry Li, Jie.li@honeywell.com +86 (13) 91 877 3107 

Best regards, 

Maria Cancino 

Maria Cancino 
Product Marketing Manager 
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